My support of HB3239 is based on the excellent logic of having the infrastructure, paved roads and drainage control, municipal
water systems and electrical power, as well as fire fighting facilities close by.

This will allow the local municipality to respond to the many hazardous conditions and potential problems that are known to be
associated with a chemical processing facility of this type.

This should allow a minimum loss of life and property when accidents develope.



